
  
 
 

Expectant mothers 

Although pregnancy is not considered to be a medical condition, please note bmi 
conditions of carriage: 

 Travel is permitted up to the end of the 36th week for single pregnancies 
and the end of the 32nd week for multiple births (e.g. twins).  

 After the end of the 30th week of pregnancy the expectant mother must 
carry a certificate from their doctor or midwife confirming the estimated 
date of delivery and that there are no complications with the pregnancy  

 Return journeys must be considered when making the reservation  
 Mothers are not recommended to travel within 7 days of giving birth  
 New born babies under 7 days old will not be accepted for travel  
 Premature and/or unhealthy babies may only be accepted for travel after 

Medical Clearance and with a qualified escort such as a doctor or state 
registered nurse.  

 


